
May Newsletter 

 

The Golf Shop will be open Saturday and Sunday from 9am to 4 pm 

Same hours Monday to Friday 

 

Although the way they played the first two games they will be playing golf next weekend!! 

Which brings me back to the Riverbend. 

This picture is from Monday May 1st. the water is receding but we will have some more clean up and 

bridge repair and assembly to get done. As of today there is still the bulk of the course that is 

inaccessible due to the flooding. This is sort of good news as it gives us a few more days to get some 

other things ready to make the golf season at the Riverbend the best ever. 

Cart seats have been repaired!! I know this was a bit of an issue last year so thanks to Chris from Bob’s 

Upholstery in Carleton Place for getting them back in shape 

IN THE GOLF SHOP 

I have about 80 pieces of Adidas clothing for both men and women that is 50% off so come on out and 

shop early as there is a pretty good size range available. 

If you’re Golf Bag shopping I have Callaway bags competitively priced so come by and have a look. 



 

Membership 

For the 2023 golf season Riverbend will be offering all members 10% off all pro shop golf items including 

new golf balls!!  Just another great reason to be a member at The Riverbend. 

Mens and Ladies Leagues 

Ridge Rock Brewing will be an active sponsor of the Tuesday Mens League and we are looking for a 

Ladies League sponsor also. 

Tournaments 

We do have some outside events scheduled. Some are shotguns and others are just blocks of times. We 

will put up a calendar on the bulletin board outside the Golf Shop and as I’m wrapping my head around 

the On-line Tee Sheet you’ll probably see these events listed there as well. The days we have shotguns 

I’m looking to partner up with a few other courses so that while you might not be able to play here we 

can get you a tee time at another course and you can “Tour around “ a bit. Come and see me in the shop 

and I’ll let you know what is available. 

 

As always watch the Facebook page and check the web site 

www.riverbendgolfclub.ca  

for regular updates 

 

http://www.riverbendgolfclub.ca/

